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From: Rachel Andrew 
Sent: Thursday, 4 January 2024 12:30 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Cc:
Subject: Submission against building of the stadium

Categories:

To whom it may concern  
I would like to make a submission against the stadium for several reasons. 
Number one - Tasmanian healthcare and education are in crisis and I feel this money proposed could be much better 
used there. Also, I find there is a lack of transparency in releasing the submission now, right before christmas, and 
ending before people get back to work.  
I would call for the deadline to be extended until 8th Feb. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Rachel Andrew 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 




